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HELPING ADVISORS GROW THEIR BUSINESS

What is happening? The Certificate Of Disclosures for all New Heights
products have been updated.

How does this change impact you? The new COD form numbers
are as follows and are going to be available effective 5/20/19:

New Heights 8 -- FAFF-0020A0.3
New Heights 9 -- FAFF-0023A0.3
New Heights 10 -- FAFF-0025A0.3
New Heights 12 -- FAFF-0017A0.4

With a 30 day transition period we will be able to accept the old CODs up to
6/19/19.

Effective 6/20/19 the new Certificate Of Disclosure (COD’s) will be required
for all states. All prior versions will be NIGO.

Nationwide

New versions of these forms are available on the Advisor Portal. Please contact your DMI Sales
Representative with any questions.



